
 Engineering Department 
400 La Crosse Street 

La Crosse, WI  54601-3396 
       (608)789-7505     Fax (608)789-8184 

 
 
    
    May 7, 2013 
 

 
 
RE:  CHAIN LINK FENCING-ISLE LA PLUME 
                           (QUOTE)    
                                         

 
To the Honorable Mayor and Common Council 
of the City of La Crosse, WI 
 
Dear Mayor and Council Members: 
 
The following quotes were received for the Chain Link Fencing-Isle La Plume 
(Quote) project: 
 
MOE FENCING, INC.   $19,244.00 
HOLMEN, WISCONSIN 
 
Century Fence Company   $19,390.00 
Pewaukee, Wisconsin 
 
Northway Fence, Inc.   $21,865.00 
Menomonee Falls, Wisconsin 
 
William T. Chase   $28,945.00 
Onalaska, Wisconsin 
 
 
The Engineer estimate for the Chain Link Fencing-Isle La Plume (Quote) project is  
$20,000.00. 

 
The City Engineer recommends awarding the quote to MOE FENCING, INC. 
in the amount of $19,244.00. 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
      Randy Turtenwald 
      City Engineer 
RT:kn  


